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The Spitfire Association – Historian 

 

Newly Appointed Association Historian Adam Lunney 

 

 

As one of the youngest members of the Spitfire Association, I was pleased to be asked to be the 
Association Historian earlier this year. This is something the Association has been lacking for some 
time and together we can get things headed in the right direction. My role is not just the history of 
the organisation but, more importantly, the history of our veteran members (past and present) and 
the aircraft they flew. My approach is of accuracy and truth. Honouring the service of those who 
fought for the freedoms that we have today is essential. 
 

If anyone has any relevant document of any type, from WW2 train 
schedules for the trips they took across continents, service records or 
logbooks then the Spitfire Association will gladly accept these, 
preferably in high-res digital form. Don’t send any yet, but please be 
prepared to send them when we are set up to receive them (before 
the end of the year). I am a historian in my own right, but anything 
submitted will be to the position of Association Historian, not to me as 
an individual, and will not be shared on the internet or otherwise used 
without permission.  
 
 
 
Adam signing copies of his latest book “Ready to Strike - the Spitfires 
and Australians of 453 Squadron over Normandy” at the Spitfire 
Association luncheon on ANZAC Day. 
 
 

 
If you have any questions, historical or otherwise, then feel free to contact me on my mobile until the 
historian email address is set up. I look forward to giving more presentations (both here and 
overseas) to our members and sharing the knowledge gained in my research, ensuring that our 
veterans and their deeds are not forgotten. 
 
 
Regards 
 
Adam Lunney 
Mob: 0407 410 991 
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